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Rules Committee,

Regarding our options for are Popular Vote: it is in my opinion, the number one way of getting
a higher turnout for elections on the national level. This pertains to groups which are people
who are disenfranchised, young, and newly citizens. Direct representation is vital to all,
especially in my home state of Oregon. Thank you for the attention to this matter. Daniel
Mason
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